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March 9, 1960

Benton Arnovitz
123 Fourth Ave.
Butler 2 Pa.

Dear Bunny:

On behalf of the Board of the Congregation, I want to thank you for the
conseientious and capable Job you did as a teacher in our Hebrew School.

Your reliability and conscientiousness in your task was greatly appreclated.
Incidentally, the fact that the quality of your instruction was first class
by any stendard was just another extra dividend that the commity in general
and your students in particular recelved.

We do want you to know that efforts such ss yours do not go unrecognized and
unappreciated.

Yours sincerely,

Maurice Horwitz
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